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PUMPKIN LONG DAY CARE CENTRE  

7 OôConnell Avenue & 286 Beauchamp Road 

                                                                                                    Matraville 2036 

               Phone: 02 9311 0044 & 9661 9521     

 Management@pumpkinldcc.com.au 

 

   

Newsl etter ð September  2016  

Centre News  

 

Due to the warm weather, we have started our summer routine which means we go outside in the 

morning now. Please remember to apply sunscreen to your childôs face and body prior coming to 

Pumpkin in the morning, it will take 15 minutes for the sunscreen to be absorbed.  The skin has 

seven layers, allowing the sunscreen to absorb into the skin before going out in the sun, will 

ensure its effectiveness, it allows it to set. Please also bring in your child with a hat (bucket or 

legionnaire, no cap please).  

 

 

Excursion to Bowen Library  

The starfish children visited the Bowen Library this month.  

Before the excursion, Miss Alessandra and Rebecca had the discussion about the important 

things they need to remember to have a safe and fun excursion. They also discussed how their 

routine would change a little bit that day, as they will have lunch earlier and rest later than usual. 

The children showed just how well they have been listeningJ  

 
On the way to the library and back ï After finding their seats and fastening their seatbelts 

(something they had discussed many times lately), they were off. The Starfish children enjoyed the 

ride, pointing out to peers and Ms Alessandra familiar community places, such as streets they 

recognised, route to Pumpkin, restaurants, buildings and family memberôs place of work. It was 

great to see the children helping each other with the seat belts and holding hands on the bus. (4.3 

Children transfer and adapt what they have learned from one context to another, 1.4 Children 

learn to interact in relation to others with care, empathy and respect). 
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School Photos 2016  

 
 



3 
 

October  Calendar  of Events  

 

All Month ï Energy Awareness Month. 

 

01st ï 09/10/16 ï Navaratri ï Hindu ï Worship of Durga. 

 

03nd ï Monday ï Labour Day ï Centre Closed. 

 

02nd  ï 04/10/16 ï Rosh Hashanah ï Jewish tradition, commemorates the creation of the world. 

 

05th ï Wednesday ï The Walk to School Day. 

 

11th ï 12/10/16 ï Yom Kippur ï Jewish tradition.  

 

11th - Saturday ï Tuesday ï Indian Festival ñremover of bad fateò. 

 

10th ï 11/10/16 ï Eid Al Adha ï Islamic tradition. 

 

10th - Monday ï Vijaya Dashami ï Hindu tradition, this marks the triumph of good over evil. 

 

16th ï Friday ï World Food Day. 

 

21st ï Friday - Loud Shirt Day ï Wear a loud shirt and help deaf children. 
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Clownfish News  

 

First of all, we would like to welcome all the new family to clownfish room, we got the twins 

Michelle & Daniel; Adriana; Blair; Isaac; Penelope.W and Adem. Wow! Lots of new faces and new 

explorations this month! J 

 

Throughout this month we have been noticing childrenôs ability to recognize some of their friendôs 

name and speaking more of new words! J We will be supporting their social development further 

by adding more of small/large group experiences during the day that requires the children expand 

their verbal/non- verbal language knowledge (social skill). Its great too see the children make 

friend with each other as well as taking care of each other throughout the day. 

 

 

 
Dental health  

 
At the beginning of this month, the clownfish children haven been focusing on ñdental healthò 

discussion, we read a story called ñDr.Rabbit meets a brush-a-lot-a-mustò and also sang a song 

ñthis is the way you brush your teethò; the children are being reminded to brush their teeth twice a 

day(after breakfast and before you go to the bed) as well as a reminder that sugary food is not 

good for our teeth! 

Lots of family inputs have supported childrenôs interest during that ñhealth weekò, proving that the 

children have been doing this hygiene practice at home too! 
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Planting the Sunflowers J 
 

Gardening has became childrenôs most exciting routine in this happy season, on the 9th of 

September we planted sunflower seeds on our new garden bed, we noticed children initiated and 

showed their interest to take care of their environment. On the 26th of September we spotted some 

sprout came out from the sunflower seed. We couldnôt wait to see the actual sunflower pop-up! 

 

 

 

Ȱ"ÏÏË ×ÅÅËȱ 

 

Observing childrenôs current interest towards books, pictures, sounds, rhymes, counting, talking 

we then realize that we need to actively support their social development by providing more 

activities that support their verbal/non- verbal language. During the week (26th September ï 7th 

October 2016) They proudly brought their favorite book from home and shared it during group 

times, they even brought up the prop of the story telling. Thank you for sharing boys and girls! J 
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Constructive play  
 

Towards the end of the month, we got lots of new resources coming to our room, one of childrenôs 

current favorite toys is ñmagnetic shapeò! At first Miss Stella demonstrated certain ways to build 

and stack all those shapes together, the following days, the clownfish children quickly responded 

to the demonstration, Penelope successfully built a bridge out of it, other children cooperatively 

created an ice cream cone using triangle shapes, castles, houses, and many more. 

 

 

FAMILY PHOTOS 
 

Please bring your family photo, you can send it in via email or you can just put the copy inside the 

childrenôs bag. We would like to display it at our room to complete Clownfish family tree. 

We would like to thank all parents and families who always support us in delivering the best 

service to the children through daily communication and the fortnightly input. J 

 

 

 

 

Until next month, 

Clownfish educators 

Cheers!  
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Jellyfish  & Sunfish News  

 

A Big Welcome to Novo, Jaziah and Zachary! 

Belated Happy Birthday to Ben, Chase, Russell and ArcherJ 

Three of our children has left this month. Elodie has moved to the Lionfish room, Skye is now 

attending preschool, whilst Renee has to stop coming to Pumpkin for at least six months due to 

medical condition. Hopefully Renee will be better soon and be back at Pumpkin early next year. 

October Birthday Celebrants: 

Michael- 14th               Zachary- 11th 

 
 
We welcomed spring by looking at the images of 

spring in Australia, and discussion about the 

weather change. We saw lots of beautiful flowers 

and Skye shared to us that they have flowers in 

their home. Elodie and Archer said that they have 

flowers in their garden as well. Archer added that 

he helped his Daddy in looking after their plants. 

Since itôs the start of spring and the children are 

showing interest in gardening, we decided to start 

planting seeds and make their own little garden to look after. We agreed that to grow our plants, 

we need soil, seeds, water and sunlight. 

Ms Sabina prepared the pots and the seeds and the children helped in sprinkling the seeds and 

covering them with earth, then they watered them.  

 

To further extend the childrenôs interest in gardening, Ms Elly bought a 

planter box and some flower seeds for us. For our group time, we looked at 

photos of beautiful flowers and everyone agreed to help in sprinkling flower 

seeds to our planter box.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.americorpscontest.org/99801-happy-birthday-logos-clip-art/
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Fatherôs Day afternoon tea 

We celebrated Fatherôs Day at Pumpkin on the 2nd. Weeks before that, the children were busy 

helping making the card for their Dads. 

Thank you to all Dads who took time to join their child/ren for afternoon tea. J  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Looking after Our garden 

Every day, we try to involve children in looking after our garden by giving them chance to water 

our garden both indoors and outdoors. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
New Toys 

Ms Elly bought lots of exciting new toys for our room which the children are enjoying.  We got new 

sets of sorting eggs, magnetic blocks, musical toys, medical set, mini battery operated cars and 

lots more. We got lots of exciting story books as well for our group time that we read each day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reminder: 

The weather is getting warmer now. Please pack appropriate spare clothing and blanket in your 

childôs bag according to weather conditions and please refrain from dressing up your child in 

singlet/sleeveless top. 

 
 

 
Until next month, 
Jellyfish and Sunfish Educators 


